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Geotechnical Work Planned for Parksville Wetlands 
 
An environmental site assessment of a portion of the Parksville Wetlands near Despard Avenue is 
scheduled for this week. This geotechnical assessment will require equipment and some clearing and 
will include soil sampling to determine the condition of the land and groundwater.  
 
We do not expect this work will cause disruption to members of the public using the Parksville 
Wetlands. All trails remain open to the public. 
 

### 
 

For more information: 
Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  
dtardiff@parksville.ca 
250 954-3073 
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